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First and foremost I want to say thank you, thank you for helping out with Hurricane 

Harvey victims and for helping out with your local posts with donating supplies or going out and 
helping tear down homes or cleaning streets so that people may get past, Thank You.  
  
 Gentlemen, if you are helping out with harvey relief efforts and you are managing to 
capture them with videos or pictures please send them to me, I am planning on creating a 
slideshow or presentation to be put on the detachment website to show our sincere devotion 
and dedication to helping, as our preamble stats “to inculcate a sense of individual 
obligation to the community, state and nation” please share what your squadron, district or 
even yourself are doing to help with the betterment of our community, state and nation. As well 
to show what the Sons of The American Legion are all about.  
 

If you are planning on sending a picture or a video(s), please make sure to add 
description or details to them so that I don't have to try and estimate what is going on in the 
picture and who is in the picture or video.  

 
In other business, if you are a District Commander, Detachment Committeeman, 

Detachment Officer or Past Detachment Commander and you have a picture of yourself in your 
cover with a preferable blank background, please send them to me and also make sure that 
they are unedited so we can try to put them on the website.  
     

Thanks to everyone for your hard work and dedication to this great organization.  
        -Dustin Moore 
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